
   

 

Government Engineering College, Modasa 
Department of Mechanical and Automobile Engineering 

 

Brief Report on SSIP Awareness Program 

The Department of Mechanical Engineering has Organized Student Startup 

and Innovation Policy Awareness Program on 17th July, 2020. The program 

was coordinated by Prof. P. M. Mistri under the Guidance of Dr. U. V. Shah, 

H.O.D., Mechanical and Automobile Engineering Department, Dr. H. D. Mehta, 

Associate Professor and Institute SSIP Cell Coordinator and Dr. B. J. Shah, 

Principal, GEC Modasa. 55 students have actively participated in the program 

through Microsoft Team. Prof. P. M. Mistri has covered all the aspects related 

to Start-up and Innovation and he has also mention how to get the financial 

assistance at GEC Modasa for any Innovative Idea. Please find below the 

details of the program. 

   
 



   

  

 

 

*****END***** 


